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PHOENIX COLLEGE PRESIDENT, DR. KIMBERLY BRITT APPOINTED TO ARIZONA 
FRIENDS OF FOSTER CHILDREN FOUNDATION’S BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 

 
(PHOENIX, AZ) — Arizona Friends of Foster Children Foundation’s Board welcomes Dr. 
Kimberly Britt to their Board of Directors. Dr. Britt is the President of Phoenix College and 
having lived experience in foster care, she brings firsthand experience and knowledge to 
advance the foundation’s ability to change the story for foster children and youth in foster care. 
 
“I am honored to work with Dr. Britt. Her experience as a college president brings insight to the 
challenges foster youth experience when aging out of care and trying to complete their post-
secondary education.” states Meredith DeAngelis, AFFCF Board Chair. 
 
Dr. Britt assumed the role of president of Phoenix College on June 1, 2022 where she has 
supported an environment that champions every student who enters Phoenix College. As an 
AACC (American Association of Community Colleges) Structured Pathways Commission 
member, President for Latino Student Success, as an active president with the Hispanic 
Association of Colleges, and Universities, Dr. Britt is an advocate not just for Phoenix College 
students, but all students.  
 
Dr. Britt is a strong people leader who focuses on bringing team members with multiple 
perspectives to an inclusive, engaging, and solutions-oriented environment. The foster youth 
served by AFFCF will greatly benefit from Dr. Britt’s leadership, experience and compassion.  
 

### 
 
Arizona Friends of Foster Children Foundation (AFFCF) provides foster care support by closing 
critical funding and service gaps. AFFCF has over 40 years of experience ensuring Arizona's 
foster care population can participate in the same activities as their non-foster care peers, 
achieve self-sufficiency through employment, education, and housing programs and pursue 
post-secondary success. AFFCF is dedicated to changing the story of foster care in Arizona and 
qualifies for the Arizona Foster Care Tax Credit. Visit affcf.org for more information. 


